CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION

June 5, 2013

Josh Senevey,

Complete Aluminum General Contractors, Inc.
1910 Barber Road

Sarasota, FL 34240

Re: Veracruz Condominium Association Exterior Paint Project

Dear Josh,

This past year we hired your firm to repaint and repair stucco of our 24 story high-
rise condominium building here on Marco Island. Your company was selected
through a review process by our engineer firm and our paint committee.

We are glad to report that the painting of the building and the stucco repair by your
staff, which was inspected by our engineer firm and by the paint manufacture, was
applied according to specifications. A job well done!

We consider the Veracruz to be the premier property on Marco Island, and your
assistance in carrying out our exterior paint project has facilitated in promoting

that position even more.

On behalf of those here at the Veracruz, we thank you!

Sincerely,

Veracruz Condominium Association

[Lu\ K (/25

Kelly Rice
Building Manager
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